
     

 

 

Adverse Weather - USA - 26 Sep 2022 

We need to let you know that due to adverse weather in the U.S, we are offering 
customers travelling to, through or from select destinations 25-30 Sep, options to rebook to 
a later date or re-route via another gateway if travelling onward. 
 
 
Please check on below Link  
 
 https://flywith.virginatlantic.com/gb/en/partner-hub/policies/adverse-weather-usa.html   
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